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Cecile Petro	Redevelopment Director
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The Highland Economic Development Commission was established on
July 10, 2006, by Town Council Ordinance #1324.  The first organiza-
tional meeting of the Commission was on January 31, 2007, at which
time officers were elected and information was provided on the
purpose and function of the Commission. A subsequent meeting was 
held on May 20, 2007, to designate an Economic Development Target area that was co-terminus with the Highland Redevelopment area.
The Highland Town council on May 14, 2007, had already designated the Redevelopment Area as an Economic Revitalization Area with Resolution
#2007-23.  On March 28, 2008, the Highland Economic Development Commission met to designate 2609 45th Street as an Economic 
Development Target Area and to approve the minutes of May 20, 2007
and the annual report of 2007.  The Commission did not meet in 2009.  In 2010, the EDC met on May 24, 2010 to discuss and approve the minutes of March 28, 2008 and the annual Reports for 2008 and 2009, and to approve the following officers for the EDC:  Matthew Reardon, President, George VandeWerken, Vice President, and David BeanBlossom, Secretary.  The EDC also approved 2440 45th St. as an Economic Development Target Area (EDTA) following a public hearing.
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In 2011, the EDC met on December 6th and recommended approval of an EDTA for 3940 and 3950 Ridge Road.
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The Highland Economic Development Commission does not have a budget and the Redevelopment Director staffs the Commission, as needed.
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EDTA for 3940 & 3950 Ridge Rd. would create 20 FTE jobs and invest $9.5M. 




